TO: School Board Members

FROM: Gary Lanoie, Technology Director

RE: 2010-11 Technology Lease

DATE: May 21, 2010

The following items represent the equipment for our 2010-11 Technology Lease of \$65,180.00:

- Replacement central routing (9-years old) switch in the core of our district network.
- Two new network drives to increase storage capacity for our network.
- Replacement of two (5-year old) high school servers.
- Replacement of 22 laptops (6-year old) in 5th grade mobile lab.
- Replacement of two administrative laptops
- Upgrade 8 older printers to small workgroup style printers.